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At APSol this week;

This week in Literacy, we acted out the story of ‘'The Odd Egg’, by
Emily Gravett. The children acted very well, using lots of gestures
and facial expressions. We learnt that not all birds can fly and that
different animals apart from birds lay eggs, such as mosquitos,
crocodiles and crabs.

The chicks that came to visit have now gone. We loved looking
after them and seeing them grow into chicks.

In Maths, we have continued our work on 3D shapes. We made 3D
structures using sticks and small spheres. The children made a
variety of 3D shapes, then named the shape they had created.

We also rehearsed and performed our ‘Spring songs”. The children
were amazing and sang beautifully. We were very proud!

Esta semana em portugués, estivemos a discutir como manter o
meio ambiente limpo e quais os beneficios para as pessoas e 0s
animais.

Falamos sobre a reciclagem de materiais e quais sdo os que se
podem reciclar e os que se tém que por no lixo. Continuamos a
praticar a cangdo da primavera e gravamos um video.

PE Kits — children will change at school
from 19" April, PE kits must be
brought to school in the PE bag.

To support children with their
independence, they will be changing
into their PE kit at school. Please
support your child with changing into
their PE Rits at home, during the
Easter holiday, so that they can do it
by themselves from Monday 19™ April
at school.

This means that school uniform
must be worn to school every day,
from Monday 19* April.




